
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Miller and Council Members 

From: Steve Randich 

Date: Oct. 3,2022 

Department: Public Works 

 

 

Mayor and Council, 

 

     Currently we are fixing streets around town by cutting out the bad patches and 

repairing them with new asphalt. We have rented an asphalt roller along with a 

concrete saw to help finish these projects in a timely manner. We also have repaired 

several water leaks around town and installed a new culvert in the 400 block of Fir St. 

 

 

Thank you,  

Steve 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


